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July 17, 2025
Fremont Area Chamber of Commerce members,

The Fremont Fire Department is continually looking for ways to improve our emergency
response to our community and surrounding area. A part of that improvement is updating our current
pre-plans for the commercial properties that lie within our jurisdiction. In the past, this meant that we
would have to gather business information including information about the building itself. We would
have to make multiple paper copies to be distributed amongst our response vehicles. We are excited
to announce that we are currently migrating to a new electronic platform that will allow us to quickly
find the information on incident response. This will allow for a more efficient and effective response
when the fire department arrives on scene knowing where the utilities and fire protection measures
are located on your business property. Also important is knowing the type of construction, materials
your business is made, and the contents within your business which helps our fire suppression efforts
to minimize fire loss.

As a part of this effort, we would like to ask for a little help. Attached you will find the
information sheet that is utilized by firefighters when they perform a pre-plan visit. We would like to
ask you to fill out this form to the best of your knowledge and email it back to Assistant Chief Parsons,
Adam.Parsons@fremontne.gov, subject line Pre-Plan. Our goal is to gain as much information as
possible by reducing the amount of time that firefighters will need to complete this task. Every effort
will be made to visit commercial properties so that we can add photographs, diagrams, and give our
firefighters an opportunity to visit your business and see your building in person. As you can imagine
we will not be able to visit every business within a year, so gaining some information now will allow
us to update our current plans while implementing the new software.

The members of the Fremont Fire Department would like to say “Thank You” for your efforts in
helping us progress into our new pre-plan software. We appreciate your continued support of our
department and our efforts to help the community in times of need.

Respectfully,

Todd Bernt
Fire Chief
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